



Friday, September 14, 2018 B-Day

PRHS PTSA College Fair - The 28th annual PRHS PTSA College Fair is Tuesday, September 25th from 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM in the **Hilton Pearl River**. Over 125 colleges and universities will be represented. The fair is open to all students and parents everywhere,

free of charge. For more information: PRHS PTSA College Fair

VARSITY JACKET ORDERS: A representative from United Sport Apparel will be in the PRHS Cafeteria from 10:30am to 1:00pm on September 17th to take measurements and orders for varsity jackets. A \$200 deposit is due at the time of the order. Checks can be made to: United Sport Apparel. If you have any questions, please call the Athletic Office at 845-620-3944.

Attention 10th and 11th Graders: Pearl River HS will offer the PSAT/NMSQT on October 13, 2018 for any 10th or 11th grader interested. There is a \$30 fee that must be brought to guidance department from Monday, Sept 17-Friday, Sept 28. Please note there are a limited number of tests available and will be provided to students on a first-come, first-serve basis. **Late registration cannot be accepted.**

Come support your Pirates see the Athletic Schedule here https://pearlriver.tandem.co/

Garden Club will have its first meeting Monday, 9/17 at 2:45 in room 221.

Pirate Rep, **Pearl River's Drama Club** will be holding their first meeting on Monday, September 17th at 2:35 in the chorus room. All are welcome!!

Attention A Cappella Choir we will be having our first rehearsal on Tuesday, September 18th at 2:45 in the Chorus Room

Forensics team will have its first meeting of the year, next Tuesday, September 18 at 3:30 in Room 108. Anyone interested in competing in Oral interpretation Events or Debate who cannot attend this meeting should speak to Ms. Carter as soon as possible.

Student Council first meeting of the year will be held on Tuesday, September 18th at 7:10 in room 101. All officers elected in the spring should attend and anyone else interested in getting involved are welcome. Please see Mrs. Carlacci if you have any questions.

International Club Do you like eating food, watching movies, taking field trips, and making friends? Are you interested in learning about other cultures from around the world? Then, come join <u>International Club!</u> The 1st meeting is on Thurs., Sept. 20 after school in room 106. ALL ARE WELCOME!!!

Tenth Muse Art and Literary Magazine will have its first meeting next Friday, Sept. 21st in Room 316 at 2:45 with Mrs. Shepard. New and old members are welcome!

Gay Straight Trans Alliance (GSTA) will meet on Monday, September 24 after school in room 302A. All are welcome to attend.

Community Service Opportunity: The Middle School PTA is seeking volunteers to staff the Color Run from 9am-12pm on Sunday September 23, 2018. New this year the Color Run will take place on the Middle School grounds only so ALL volunteers will be stationed in and around the Middle School. If you are able to volunteer, please contact Mrs. Gallet of the Middle School PTA by email at galletholl@yahoo.com.

COMMUNITY SERVICE OPPORTUNITY: Evans Park Family BBQ, Thursday, September 20, 2018, 4:00 – 8:00 pm. Volunteers needed to for set up, clean up, and providing organization at various areas (beverage station, sports/games stations, photo booth, gaming/glamour trucks, and more). If you are interested, please contact Marie Hussey at <a href="mailto:mailto

All Students Cell phones and other electronic devices need to be off and away the entire day.

All Students Students are not to climb the fence between the high school and Shop Rite at any time. Anyone wishing to exit the campus on the Shop Rite side of the building must go out the exit on Central Avenue. Climbing the fence may cause personal injury and damage to the Shop Rite property.